
Board of Assessment Appeals 

The September 2009 meeting of the Board of Assessment Appeals was held on Saturday, September 12, 2009.  The 

Meeting was attended by Chairman, Thomas Griffin and Members, Nancy Talbot and Leigh Balducci. 

The following appeals were heard and decisions were made. 

1. Lance S. Parker – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $500.00. 

 

2. Mary Kinney – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $20,000.00. 

 

3. Francis Kulick Jr. – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $1000.00. 

 

4. Newton Loos – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $500.00. 

 

5. John D. White – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $1640.00. 

 

6. HIldegarde Glidden – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $500.00. 

 

7. Steve Loos – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $500.00. 

 

8. Eric Bengston – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $800.00. 

 

9. Lynn Coultier – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $3010.00. 

 

10. Robert Kinne– Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $1800.00. 

 

11. Lawrence Webb – Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $1250.00. 

 

12. Lawrence Webb– Appeal of assessment on motor vehicle property  

Unanimous decision to reduce assessment to $10,000.00. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Nancy Talbot 
Secretary 


